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MEDIA RELEASE 

 
INCIDENT TYPE:  DATE/TIME REPORTED:  

Reckless Endangerment 08/18/2023  0152 Hours 

INCIDENT NUMBER:  LOCATION:  

23BU018507 100 Block of King Street 

INVESTIGATOR:  INVESTIGATOR CONTACT:  

Officer Gurung (802) 540-2363 

AUTHOR:  APPROVED BY: 

Sarah Hernandez Timm Chief Murad 

 

NARRATIVE: 

 

On August 18, 2023, at approximately 1:52am, officers from the Burlington Police Department 

responded to a report of a single gunshot fired. When officers arrived on scene, they recovered 

ballistic evidence of a discharge near the 100 block of King Street. At this time, no damage to 

surrounding properties have been located and no injuries have been reported. The investigation 

into this incident is in its early stages. 

 

Anyone with information about this incident is asked to contact the Burlington Police 

Department at (802) 658-2704. 


